
 

You’re invited! 

The Medicaid Advisory Commitee’s Advancing Consumer Experience 
subcommitee wants to hear from you. Speak up at a listening session with the 
Oregon Department of Human Services (ODHS) about the Agency with Choice 
program.  

ODHS is pu�ng the program into place because of a new state law. 

ODHS staff will share how the new law affects long term services and supports 
(LTSS). They will also talk about early plans the agency has for making changes 
because of the new law.  

We want to hear from you. How will these changes affect the services you or a 
loved one receive? What recommenda�ons do you have for ODHS as they make 
changes to the program to comply with the new law?  

Join us on Tuesday, May 21, 2024, from 11:45 a.m. to 12:25 p.m. on Zoom. 

htps://www.zoomgov.com/j/1606220564?pwd=R0dWVVE5ckt3Qm5lZTFMUHYyZW9Ldz09 

We will provide Spanish and American Sign Language (ASL) interpreta�on.  

For people who speak or use a language other than English, people with 
disabili�es or people who need addi�onal support, we can provide free help to 
par�cipate in this mee�ng.  Please call or email the mee�ng organizer, Sarah 
Wetherson, at 503-793-1920 or sarah.e.wetherson@oha.oregon.gov. We accept 
all relay calls. 
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